
March 1st, 2021 

Re: Manuscript No. 03013604 

Dear Editor,  

thank you for your letter and the possibility to submit our revised manuscript titled 

“Drug-induced gingival overgrowth in cardiovascular patients” for World Journal of 

Cardiology. 

We have considered the reviewers’ comments and have revised the manuscript 

accordingly. The changes are marked in red in the revised version of the manuscript. 

Below are the answers to specific reviewers’ comments. 

Reviewer #1.  

Specific Comments to Authors: This is a comprehensive review regarding drug induced gingival 

overgrowth. It is well written, concise and can be quite informative to the readers. 

We thank the reviewer for this kind comment. 

We corrected several typos and additionally revised manuscript for grammar and 

language. 

We thank the reviewers for recognizing the presented manuscript as a good scientific 

effort and we hope that the revised manuscript will meet the reviewers’ and editors’ 

requirements and be suitable for publication in World Journal of Cardiology.  

Thank you again for the privilege of submitting our work to World Journal of Cardiology. 

 

Sincerely, 

Anna Mrzljak, MD, PhD, FEBGH 

Merkur University Hospital 

School of Medicine, University of Zagreb 

Zagreb, Croatia 

 


